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Remington Arms Co., Inc. 
Product Service 
14 Hoefler Avenue 
Ilion, New York 13357 

ATTENTION: J. A. Stekl I Spe,cial ist 

Dear Mr. Stekl: 

Thank you for your letter of March 19, 1990 (copy 
enclosed for your reference). I will be shipping my rifle to 
you via UPS within the next week, for yottr examination. 

If the rifle is indeed defective, I request that you 
dispose of it appropriately and reimburse me for its value. 

If it is determined by you to be not defective, please 
return it to me as soon as possible. It appears that there 
is someone interested in buying it from me if it passes your 
company's inspection. 

Thank you for your kind assistance in this matter. 

Very truly yours, 

JDMcK/slt'"" .. 

PS04363 


